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House Bill 4056 provides much needed clarification to the important surplus proceeds 

issue. The bill will greatly reduce or eliminate liabilities and litigations that the 

counties would certainly all face in the absence of these definitions.  

Please ensure that this bill becomes law, for the benefit of all the people of all 

counties. 

Thank you, 

Rod Taylor 

Chair, Coos County Board of Commissioners 


